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 Steve Lofty COMMNT2014/6935/P 01/12/2014  14:26:07 I oppose this development given the impact it would have on one of the few truly traditional pubs in the 

area, which benefits greatly from its rear garden. 

The construction of a house here would decimate the pub and likely result in its closure.

310 Olympic 

House

12 Somerford 

Grove

Dalston
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